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We the undersigned who lve in Cattley Qlose are Anding i increasingly mora
Aiffleult to park cur own cars in the residential part of our stroet as it 18 a OPZ
ares and cars who lve in adjolning streeta, are using Coattley Close instead of
parking cutside their own homes, Bomea of our resldeants are severaly disabied
and cannot park outaide their own frent doard Anymaora.

On several ocoasions, mAany restdents have had to vacats theis own drivewsys
OF Spaces dus to contractors who nead to pack to service their homes, and
there has been nowhere to leave our own cars sinoe Cattley Close 18 now full of
non-regtdents. Now that High Earnat Station no longer has & car park, and
Barnat High Steeat s fewer gpaces, our road 1s baing used to fulfll those
wacansies, Clearly, Jaaving ouwr cirs on a yallow lne is oot an opidon.

Bignaturs Homaa who will b finiahed the development in the Autumn of
20821, have advizgad that from their experionces, the parking sitastion will
becomes a lob woraa onee they open, notwithstanding that they will hasas thair
orn ca park. The entrands of the Sanior Living Home ia in Cattley Clogse
itaelf, and the OPZ parking is adjacent to the entranes. We would be mors than
happy to buy parking vouchers for visitors as other boroughs successfully
provide, Clear new parking restriction slgnage would be lmperative.

Wa would like to see the parking in Cattley Close Just for the reaidents of
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